
PSHE Teaching in Year 2 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

In Year 2 during the next half term, the theme for your child’s learning in 

PSHE will be all about ‘Rights and Responsibilities’. 

As part of this theme ... 

 Children discuss what children and adults need at school in terms 

of trusting and fair relationships 

 They consider care, cooperation, respect and shared rules 

 Children think about places where they feel safe and who can help 

them if they need it 

 They learn about calling 999 and a script to ask for help 

 Children learn about money and where it comes from and talk 

about making choices related to money 

These lessons form part of our SCARF PSHE Scheme. 

If you have any questions, please speak to or email your child’s Class 

Teacher and they will be happy to help. 

Thank you. 

 


